
Glimpse into July/August book
announcement
Today is the day for the announcement of our next book for our
book club! Drumroll please!!
The book to begin reading on July 1st is…

“The Bees” by Laline Paull.

For a summary of this book, visit the Glimpsing Gembles Book
club page…

http://glimpsinggemblesbookclub.blogspot.com.au/2014/06/julyau
gust-book-announcement.html

Find a copy to read or download the audiobook, and start
reading on July 1st! Discussion will begin August 15th.
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